From: <u>Crabb, Nina</u>
To: <u>Norfolk Boreas</u>

Cc: <u>Dawson, Andrew; West, Jane; Aidan Dickinson</u>

Subject: National Trust - withdrawal of objection to Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm

Date: 28 November 2019 11:44:04

Attachments: image003.png

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Planning Act 2008 – Section 89 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010

Application by Norfolk Vanguard Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm

I am pleased to be able to write and confirm that the National Trust is now in a position to withdraw its objection to the DCO application relating to Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm.

Accordingly please treat this email as the formal notice of withdrawal of the objection previously lodged by the National Trust.

Furthermore, the National Trust considers that the matters set out in the Examining Authority's written questions (Q1.1.1 and Q1.2.4) issued on 19th November 2019 have been adequately dealt with in the Outline Written Scheme of Investigation as secured in the draft DCO (Requirement 23).

Regards



Nina Crabb Regional Planning Adviser MRTPI

nationaltrust.org.uk

National Trust East of England Regional Office Westley Bottom, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP33 3WD 01284 747533 /

The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis, Kemble Drive, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of the National Trust unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018, the contents may have to be disclosed. The National Trust has scanned this email for security issues. However the National Trust cannot accept liability for any form of malware that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate security tool.